SOUTH OF THE STATE OF THE STATE

Patrick M. Howard, President
Patrick J. Flannery, Vice President
Brian C. Corallo, Secretary-Treasurer
Howard Eichler Jr., Recording Secretary

TRANSPORT WORKERS UNION OF AMERICA

A.F.L. - C.I.O.

RAILROAD DIVISION

Local 2001

25 Newbridge Road • Suite 208 • Hicksville, NY 11801

516-719-0981 · Fax 516-719-0985

® **515**

July 29, 2024

Hon. Dean Murray, NYSS c/o Murray 2024 P. O. Box 185 Farmingville, NY 11738

Dear Senator Murray,

I am pleased to inform you that Local 2001 of the Transport Workers Union of America, Railroad Division, AFL-CIO has decided to endorse you for re-election to the New York State Senate in the 2024 General Election to be held on November 5, 2024.

I continue to look forward to working with you to protect the rights of our members as we work to ensure both economic and industrial justice for our members throughout New York State.

Very Truly Yours,

Patrick M. Howard

President

TWU Local 2001